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November 5th 2018 

 Dear Parents/carers, 

 

 I am writing to let you know that we have been informed today that the school will be 

inspected by Ofsted tomorrow on Tuesday 6th November. Attached to this letter is the 

notification letter for parents from Ofsted for your information. The leaflet referred to is 

a short guide for parents on the inspection process and we have posted this on our school 

website today for your information. We are expecting a short inspection of one day and 

therefore the day will be a busy one for ourselves and the Ofsted inspector.  

 

As outlined in the attached letter parents are invited to complete an online survey on the link 

provided but this has a very short turnaround with parents asked to complete it by noon 

tomorrow. Feedback we have received from you throughout the current academic year has 

been positive overall. I would therefore ask and encourage you to take a few minutes to 

complete this survey to share your views of the school. During the school day tomorrow it 

will be ‘business as usual’  but I would ask for your support should we be unable to respond 

immediately to any queries.  

 

I look forward to coming back to you in due course regarding the outcomes of the inspection.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs R Pryme 

                                      https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 
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